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A blessing: 

 
May the Lord bless Allegheny conference and 
its congregations with such clarity of vision, 
grace and love that those observing will say, 
“These are indeed Christ’s disciples.”  
 Amen 
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ogether, the congregations of Allegheny Mennonite 
Conference and Mennonite Mission Network are sharing 
the good news of God’s healing and hope around the 

world. We are deeply grateful for our partnership with you, and 
thank you for your prayers, people and resources shared in 
God’s mission. We give thanks for the honor of partnering with 

you to extend the reach of Allegheny Mennonite Conference and its 
congregations as we engage the world with the message of God’s reconciling 
love in Jesus Christ. 

 
Stanley W. Green 
Executive Director 
Mennonite Mission Network 

    

Allegheny Mennonite Conference in mission 
Mennonite Mission Network celebrates the ways that we and Allegheny Mennonite 
Conference worked together to share the good news of Christ this past year. Thank 
you for your faithful participation in mission. 
 
Program participation 
• Four individuals are participating in the Service Adventure program: Melanie and 

Matthew Alwine, Thomas Mennonite Church, are serving at Johnstown, Penn.; 
Brent and Kirsten Estep of Kaufman Mennonite Church serve at Colorado 
Springs, Colo. 

• Two individuals from Pittsburgh Mennonite Church are serving in Mennonite 
Voluntary Service:  Alisha Bender in Washington, D.C., and Emma Stahl-Wert 
serving in Tucson, Ariz.  Abby Cable, Kaufman Mennonite Church, is serving with 
Radical Journey in South Africa.  

• Three individuals from Allegheny Mennonite Conference congregations are 
committed prayer partners with Mennonite Mission Network. 

• Five pastors from the Casselman Valley district participated in a listening session 
with Mission Network. 

 
International Ministries 
• Maple Grove Mennonite and University Mennonite support the Ghana Global 

Mission Partnership.  Kaufman Mennonite, Martinsburg Mennonite, and 
Morgantown Church of the Brethren support Bruce Yoder and Nancy Frey and 
family in Burkina Faso. 

• Last year, the children of Allegheny Conference churches contributed $951 to 
Mission Network’s Globe Mission Bank projects.

 
 
 
 
 

T 

“Jesus said to them, ‘Bring 
some of the fish that you 
have just caught.’ So Simon 
Peter went aboard and 
hauled the net ashore, full 
of large fish, a hundred fifty-
three of them; and though 
there were so many, the net 
was not torn. Jesus said to 
them, ‘Come and have 
breakfast.’ Now none of the 
disciples dared to ask him, 
‘Who are you?’ because 
they knew it was the Lord. 
Jesus came and took the 
bread and gave it to them, 
and did the same with the 
fish.”  

–John 21:10-13 (NRSV) 
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Sheila Yoder  
Allegheny Conference 
Liaison 
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